
Do you need better internet service?

Is your internet too slow, expensive,
or unreliable?

Maine is due to receive millions of dollars to
invest in better internet service. You can help

make sure all Mainers benefit.

How should we spend it?

You are invited to:
Kennebec County Community Meeting

to share your input for the state’s
Broadband Action Plan (BAP)

Tuesday, April 11, 2023 - 5:30 - 7:00 pm
Augusta Multicultural Center

70 State Street, Augusta

All are welcome! Hearty refreshments provided!

For more information: HLipson@growsmartmaine.org


